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Rooted in Christ, 

Bloom Where You are Planted 

We have focused on identity (SHAPE) and 

vocation. This year we will focus on living out 

that unique vocation, or purpose that God 

has given each of us - our mission. 

We will explore how God reveals both himself 

and our life’s mission through experience.  

2020-2021 SCHOOL THEME 

     Wednesday, September 2, 2020 

Chicken Nuggets, Mac and Cheese, 

Baked Beans, Veggie Boat, Mandarin Oranges, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Grilled Cheese, Tomato Soup, Oyster 

Crackers, Garden Salad, Applesauce, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Chicken Patty on Bun, Baked Beans, 

Waffle Fries, Frozen Sidekick, Fresh Fruit, 

Milk  

Cheese OR Pepperoni Pizza, Carrots with Dip, 

Steamed Broccoli, Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit, 

Milk  

Spaghetti with Meat Sauce, Corn, Garden 

Salad, Pineapple Tidbits, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Confetti Pancakes, Sausage Links, Smile Fries, 

Veggie Boat, Baked Apples, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Pizza Crunchers, Marinara Sauce, Green 

Beans, Garden Salad, Mandarin Oranges, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

8:10 - 9:10: Mass - 5, 6 

8:10 - 9:10: Mass - KB, 3, 4 

SPIRITWEAR DAY! 

NO SCHOOL - LABOR DAY! 

8:10 - 9:10: Mass - KA, 1, 2 

SPIRITWEAR DAY! 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Dear Parents, 

 We hope you are having a phenomenal third week.  We appreciate the ongoing support as well as 

everything that you are doing at home to help keep us healthy and in school.  

 

There are a few items that we want to update you about.  Please note that the travel guidelines have 

been updated in the Diocesan document (page 13 - see below).  Ensure that you are in compliance 

with this update if you have plans to travel in the near future.  If, due to protocols, you will need to 

quarantine upon return from travel, contact the teachers to set up virtual learning AND notify the 

office. Thank you.  

 

1.       The Diocese has updated their “Return to School Requirements” document.  It can be found at 

this link.  The sections that have been updated are: 

a.       Clarification on an area for Classroom Spacing (p. 6) and Cafeteria (p. 8) 

b.       High School sports (p. 12) 

c.       Family Trips (p. 13) 

d.       Infection Procedures (p. 14-16) 

e.       Exposure Guidance (p. 17) 

 2.       A spirit wear and PE/outerwear sale is still currently open and will close at the end of the day 

on Monday, September 7th.  Please note this is the last sale that will take place before the weather 

gets colder, so ensure that you order any uniform outerwear your students may need.  

 3.       We have compiled a “COVID-19 Response Chart for Students/Staff” that can be found in 

this newsletter and on this page of our website.  This flow-chart details various common scenarios 

surrounding the COVID situation and can be used as a quick reference.  The flow chart is current 

as of the time of publication but is subject to change as the situation evolves.  

 

We hope you all have a safe, relaxing long weekend.  We are so blessed to be back at school, and we 

sincerely appreciate everyone’s efforts thus far.  Please keep it up! 

 

Mr. Steffen & Mrs. Geiman 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Diocese-School-Covid-Response-Updated-August-28-2020.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Diocese-School-Covid-Response-Updated-August-28-2020.pdf
https://blessedsacrament20203.itemorder.com/sale?read_message=true
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous


 



Thumbs Up! 

Thank you to everyone who is 

making it possible for our students to 

attend weekly masses. 

While we can not all be together as 

usual, we are still finding a way to be 

present with our Lord as we gather in 

smaller groups to celebrate the 

Eucharist. 

Thumbs up for Fr. Aidoo and his 

PHENOMENAL kick-ball skills! 

He joined 2nd grade for a game at 

recess last week, and the kids had a 

blast!  We’re pretty sure Father 

thoroughly enjoyed himself too! 

Congratulations to School Level Winners of 

the Zaner-Bloser National Handwriting 

Contest, Sadie and Charlie! 

Also a winner but not pictured: 

Evan Smiser 



 
 If you have any of the following items at your 

house that are not being used, please consider 

donating them to the BSS STREAM Lab! 

 Empty 2 Liter bottles 

 20oz pop/water bottles 

 Milk Jugs 

 Egg Cartons 

 Packing Peanuts 

 Coffee Cans 

Future Student Council Officers Leadership Seminar: 

Any 7th or 8th grade student interested in running for the executive board of 

Student Council (the offices of president, vice-president, secretary or treasurer) 

for the 2020-2021 school year is required to attend an after school leadership seminar. 

Students who attended the leadership seminar before the 2019-2020 elections 

do not need to attend again. 

The seminar will be held Wednesday, September 9 from 2:30-3:15 p.m. in the 

Media Center. Such topics as effective leadership skills, com m unication, 

and planning school events will be discussed. 

Parent letter and permission slip for the seminar are now available and can be picked 

up in the students’ homerooms. Mrs. Suzy Woodring and Mrs. Christina Fischer, 

student council moderators, are looking forward to meeting and working with our 

future school leaders. Officer elections will take place September 24 following the 

candidates’ recorded speeches at 1:00. 



 



 



 



 



Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please remember to keep extra masks in backpacks 

 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes 

 The most current school-related COVID-19 information can be found HERE 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found HERE in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and lunches are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 We know that you’re all doing your best! 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY - WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ParentStudent-Handbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

